
Moville Chamber of Commerce 
May 10, 2021 Meeting 

Moville Community Center 12:00 noon  
 

A. Opening Prayer (before lunch) 
 
B. Lunch and thanks to the Woman’s Club for the meal.  

 
C. The Chamber welcomed the Woodbury Central Senior Class who is in attendance.   
 
D. Old Business 

1. Treasurer’s Balance is $10,082. 
2. The Minutes of the last meeting are available for viewing at visitmoville.com 
 

E. New Business 
1. Discussion of upcoming Community and Chamber events. 

a. June 3 - 5, 2021 – Moville Days 
b. June 4, 2021 – Chamber of Commerce Golf Tournament 

2. The Woodbury Central Senior Class was invited to introduce themselves, state the 
names of their parents, and let the Chamber know about their plans for the near 
future.  Chamber Members enjoyed getting to know them a little and hearing their 
great variety of interests.   

3. Woman’s Club representative Pam Clark informed the Seniors of the Woman’s 
Club scholarship and loan funds available.  

4. Moville Area Medical Board representative Dianne Drevs gave an update on their 
progress towards the goal of building of a new medical facility on Frontage Road in 
Moville. They are also planning development of a website to facilitate donations. 

5. Guest speakers Landan and Levi Paulsen addressed the Seniors and shared 
experiences from their high school and college endeavors.  The Paulsens are 
recent graduates of the University of Iowa and 2015 graduates of Woodbury 
Central.   

 
F. Next meeting is June 4, 2021 at the Meadows Golf Course for Chamber Golf Outing.  
  
H.   Meeting Adjourned at around 1:10 p.m.  85 members and guests were in attendance. 

 
 
Chris Countryman President 
Jodi Peterson  Vice-President 

 
 


